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February 5, 2013
Dear Parents/Guardians
Staffing
I am pleased to inform you that Mrs Allan has now returned to work full time.  Miss Gold has agreed to teach Primary 4 until a permanent member of staff is appointed.  Mrs Armstrong and Miss Hauzaree, who both work in nursery, are off long term, and I will continue to work in the morning nursery class at present, along with Mrs Cawson, a relief nursery nurse.
I am delighted to announce that Mrs Rough, Principal Teacher, will commence a period of maternity leave in May.  Cover arrangements will follow.

Health Promoting School
As you are aware, Kaimhill School is striving to become a health promoting school, and we follow Aberdeen City Council’s nutritional policies and guidelines.  Please do not bring cakes or sweets to school for any reason, as we actively discourage this.  Fizzy drinks should not be part of your child’s snack or packed lunch.
Going Home Time
We would like to ask parents of early stage classes to stand away from the exit door at 3.00 pm, to allow the children to vacate the school safely.  
Neon Disco
This will take place on Friday, February 8, 2013, from 6.30 – 8.00 pm.  Tickets are now on sale and cost £1.00.  A tuck shop and refreshments will also be available.
Dropping Off Area
May I remind you that the dropping off area in the car park should not be used by parents collecting or dropping off children.  This area is extremely busy at 3.00 pm with taxis collecting children with special needs.  Please reverse park into spaces in the designated car parking area.

Half Term

Please be reminded that Monday, February 11, 2013, is a holiday.  Tuesday and Wednesday February 12 and 13, 2013, are in-service days.  Please also note that Friday, February 8, 2013 is a normal school day for primary children.
Dates for your Diary
08/02/13
Neon Disco

11/02/13
Mid Term Holiday

12/02/13
In-service day.  School closed to pupils.

13/02/13
In-service day.  School closed to pupils.

05/03/13
Parent Council 7.00 pm

28/03/13
Last day of term

15/04/13
First day of new term

Mrs Nancy Davidson

Head Teacher
